These are the minutes from the August 18, 2020 conference call meeting of the Hanover Board of Health. Present were Mr. John Dougherty - Board Member, Ms. Delshaune Flipp — Board Member, Mrs. Diane Sawin — Board Member, Mrs. Kimberly Dixon — Health Agent, Mr. William Barrett — Asst. Health Agent,

Having a quorum, Mr. Dougherty motioned to open the meeting at 4:30 p.m., Ms. Flipp seconded, all in favor.

Mask Enforcement: The Board believes that if enforcement is necessary than fines can be issued by the Health Department or the Hanover Police Department, as their officers have been authorized as agents of the Board of Health. The general public has been cooperative and we have not had any major issues regarding masks at this time.

Plymouth County Mosquito Update: Mosquito spraying is wrapping up for the season in the coming weeks and will be performed as needed after that. This has been a relatively quiet year for mosquito related illness.

Ms. Flipp moved to adjourn, Mr. Dougherty second; so voted unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 4:51 p.m.

BOARD OF HEALTH